
Dear Parents, 

 

I can’t believe that we are half way through the academic year!  The time has really flown by! 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support, Nursery really is a  

special place for all of our children and we are all so proud of their achievements,  We will be sending 

out Star of the Month celebration invitations soon so that we can all celebrate together.   

 

Over the past one and a half terms the staff have completed ongoing assessments, these will be shared 

during Parental Consultations after half term, please make sure that you have arranged an appointment 

with your child's key worker.  We are always reflecting on our routines in order to meet the needs of all of 

our children, you will have noticed that on arrival at Nursery the children are welcomed in their colour 

groups, this has helped the children to build relationships with their key workers and peers.  We now feel 

the children are ready to self register and therefore, after half term, we will be going back to a free flow 

session during drop off times.  Group time (direct teaching) will happen once all of the children are in 

Nursery and have been registered. Please feel free to talk to me if you have any concerns.  

 

We wish you all a happy and safe week over the half term break.  We look forward to seeing everyone 

when we return to school on Monday 24th February 2020.   

 

Thank you again for your support. 

 

Claire and the Nursery Staff Team  

February 2020 
Spring 2020 
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